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Welcome to our Toppy Team 
We welcome Mrs Meincke to our teaching staff this week. 
Mrs Meincke will be team teaching in the morning and 
middle sessions on kindergarten and will be doing release 
from face-to-face in different classrooms in the afternoon. 
She will also be running wellbeing groups for some students.  
 

Please note that Mrs Meincke is not replacing anyone but 
due to our Building Mathematics Specialisation in Primary 
School Initiative, we have been given more staffing 
allocation which benefits all our students!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
National Sorry Day & Reconciliation Week 
On Friday, we will be celebrating Sorry Day at the 
community’s ceremony at Barnado Park. National Sorry Day 
remembers the Stolen Generations and the Survivors and 
reflects on how the wider community can share in the 
healing process. The event also marks the beginning of 
Reconciliation Week. 
 

National Reconciliation Week takes place between May 27th 
and June 3rd every year in Australia. These dates 
commemorate two significant milestones in the reconciliation 
journey: the successful 1967 Referendum and the High 
Court Mabo decision, respectively.  
 

In 2023, the theme for National Reconciliation Week is Be a 
Voice for Generations. The theme encourages all 
Australians to be a voice for reconciliation in real ways in our 
everyday lives. 
 

Next Monday, our Year 6 students will be going to the TAFE 
to listen to Taylor Hampton read his book, ‘Our Mob’.  
Next Wednesday, we ask students to wear a touch of 
YELLOW for Children’s Ground.  

 
 
 
 

Safe on Social 
Please “Save the Date” for the Safe on Social parent 
information session that will be held at the S&C Services 
Club, on Wednesday 31st May at 7pm. This information 
session will be available to all parents and carers in the 
West Wyalong area and will provide up to date information 
about online services, apps and cyber safety. Students in 
Years 2-12 will also be taking part in workshops at our 
school, West Wyalong High School and West Wyalong 
Public School. This will provide the whole community with 
the same content and strategies to support children, 
teenagers and young adults with mobile devices, cyber 
security and social media. We thank Evolution Mining for a 
grant donation to subsidise the cost of this initiative. 
 

Good Luck to our Sport Events the Week 
We wish our netball team all the best for Thursday as they 
compete against Cobar at Lake Cargelligo. We also have 18 
students representing our school at the District Cross 
Country on Friday. Best of luck to all the students!   
 

Check-Ins 
Most Year 4 and 6 students have completed their reading 
and numeracy check-in. Students all tried their best and 
should be proud of their efforts. Teachers will be sharing the 
data with parents during the parent-teacher interviews in 
week 7 and students during class. 
 

Transition Day  
On Thursday, our Year 6 students will be at the High School 
for their first transition day. Students will be participating in 
mathematics and HSIE activities.   
 

Positive Detective 
 
 

 
Last week, one of our positive detectives 
spied Dustin for helping another student 
without being asked. 
 

 

Have a wonderful week! 
Kylie Taylor        
Principal 

                                               

 

Wyalong Public School 

At Wyalong Public School students, staff and the community 

are respectful, responsible and resilient learners. We have high expectations of 

ourselves and others. We are life-long learners and responsible citizens.      

 Everyone is someone at Wyalong Public School!   

Week 5 Term 2                       23rd May 2023 



 

National Simultaneous Storytime 

Wednesday 24th May 2023 

 

PSSA Netball – Lake Cargelligo 

Thursday 25th May 

 

Year 6 transition day @ High School 

Thursday 25th May 

 

National Sorry Day 

District Cross Country – Ungarie 

Friday 26th May 

 

Mornings, Melodies & Memories 

Kindergarten – Year 5 

‘Our Mob’ TAFE – Year 6 

Monday 29th May 

 

Wear it Yellow for Children’s Ground 

Wednesday 31st May 

 

Safe on Social 

Wednesday 31st May 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

Tuesday 6th June  

 

Debate Gala Day 

Wednesday 7th Jun 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PIES ARRIVE ON 

FRIDAY 

 

CANTEEN IS BACK 
ON THIS WEEK! 

Please use the new price list 
attached. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 

Milly Helfrich   for continuing to develop her active listening skills. 
Ashley Auricht  for learning how to give constructive support to others in a mature manner. 
Lily Worner for always working hard and using her class time effectively. 
Nash Mitton   for always speaking politely to staff and peers. 
Billy Rivers for becoming more responsible when looking after his own belongings. 
Skye Brown    for being an inspiring learner who is always eager to aim high. 
Iyah Pettit for being a responsible student, ready to learn. 
Izabella Burns   for not allowing playground issues to interfere with her learning. 
Amelia Walsh  for being a reflective learner who continually takes on board feedback to 

help her improve. 
Archer Vandyk for using resilience to improve his blending skills when reading. 
Clementine Tillman for enthusiastically embracing new learning experiences and relishing in 

challenges. 
  
  

  



 
 
 
 
  

West Wyalong Local Aboriginal Land Council visit 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

  

Wednesday 31st May 2023 
Gold Coin Donation 



 

  

 

Family and friends are invited to come and help students 

to design and make their Easter hats at 9:30am.  
Easter hat categories include: 

• Colourful 

• Daintiest 

• Recyclable 

BARNADO PARK 



 

 

 

  



 

 


